
 

 
Important Information 

 

Graves & Memorials 
 

May we remind families that they are 
Responsible for the upkeep and maintenance of 

graves and their memorial stones. 
 

If we find that there are memorials that are 
unsafe we will first contact the family so that they can make 

appropriate repairs at their own cost. 
 

However, if any such work is not completed within 
 6 months we will arrange for the memorial to be laid 

flat and charge accordingly. 
All work must be carried out by a licensed stonemason, details of 

which can be obtained from the Parish office. 
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